From: David [mail: J

Sent: 26 May 2018 21:08
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Princes Parade

Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

I wish to place on record an objection to the proposed Stopping up Order of a length of
Princes Parade, Seabrook, Kent on the following grounds:

1. Closing the existing highway and creating a new highway is not necessary for the proposed
development.

2. Creating a new highway through the currently undeveloped land adjacent to the Royal
Military Canal, a Scheduled Ancient Monument, will generate noise and pollution levels that
will impact on wildlife and take away it’s tranquullity.

3. It will be detrimental to local businesses, such as the Imperial Hotel.

4. It will cause a substantial and dangerous increase in traffic on the A259 Seabrook Road.

Yours faithfully

David Tripp





